
 The Clinton Church of England Primary School 
 

Merton, Okehampton, Devon, EX20 3EQ 
 

Tel: 01805 603357 

Email: theclinton.sch@alumnismat.org 

 
Headteacher:  Mrs. Rachael Sharpe  

 

‘Together we nurture, love and learn whilst aspiring for excellence.’ 

 
 

 

 
 

 

The Clinton Church of England Primary School is part of the Alumnis Multi -Academy Trust, a charitable company limited 

by guarantee registered in England and Wales with company number 11409631 

Friday 9th October, 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

 

Another week has whizzed past in school with children continuing to demonstrate some wonderful 

learning in class. In Kingfishers I have seen some wonderful paintings inspired by Picasso and the colours 

used have been so vibrant, lifting everyone’s mood when they enter the classroom. Art was then 

developed throughout the week by listening to music and considering what goes best with the piece. This 

culminated in a splatter paint art activity which is now proudly display in class.  

 

Tomorrow is National Mental Health Day and because of this the older children in school have been 

considering recipes for a health mind. The pieces they have produced are so wonderful that they will be 

displayed in the hall. Please make sure you go onto our twitter account also to take a look at everything 

that has been happening this week - @Clinton_Dolton   

 

There are now only 2 weeks left of this half term and as a school we are beginning to consider harvest. 

Unfortunately, this year we will not be able to have a festival in church or on site so would like to invite 

parents to a virtual worship on Monday 19th October at 2pm. This will be done via zoom and a link will be 

sent to you all nearer the time along with an order of service. It will be lovely to see as many of you as 

possible in attendance, please contact us if you need help logging on and setting up zoom.  

 

Finally, just a reminder that on Friday 23rd October the MAT will be having an inset day.  

Have a wonderful weekend,  

 

Kind regards,  

  
Mrs. Rachael Sharpe  
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